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The Governance & Resources Scrutiny Commission and Children and Young 
People Scrutiny Commission are holding a joint session to review Temporary 
Accommodation in the borough.

The meeting will include hearing from a local resident about their experience 
of living in Hackney’s homeless hostels / temporary accommodation.  Council 
officers will provide information about the current position in relation to 
temporary accommodation in the borough.

The purpose of this session is for Members to gather information from officers 
and residents on the impact on children and families, the Council’s role, work 
and the financial pressure (discretionary housing payments) of providing this 
service.

Attached is a PowerPoint presentation which gives an overview of temporary 
accommodation in the borough on pages 3-13 of the agenda.

Action
The Commission is asked to review information and ask questions.


